
      
 
 

 

Czech Chamber of Commerce and Industry in Japan       URL: www.cccij.com       E-mail: secretary@cccij.com 

 

 

 

 

February 25th, 2020 

Czech Chamber of Commerce and Industry  

in Japan (CCCIJ) 

 

 

 
Postponement of 

the Czech Business and Investment Seminar 2020 in Okinawa 
 
 

   Czech Chamber of Commerce and Industry in Japan (CCCIJ; Chairman: Roman Watanabe) here 

announces the postponement of the Czech Business and Investment Seminar 2020 in Okinawa. 

Given there is no effective treatment or containment measures to deal with the novel coronavirus 

(COVID-19), we have chosen to postpone event because we put top priority on the health and 

safety of the all participants. The event was originally scheduled to be held on March 2nd, 2020 at 

LOISIR Hotel Naha. 

 

   Czech Business and Investment Seminar 2020 was planned as the first official event of Czech 

Republic in Okinawa. The main purpose was to introduce economic situation of the Czech Republic 

as part of European market, introduce informations for companies which considering a future 

investment or establishment of the business in the Czech Republic and Europe. 

 

   The event was designed for 80 participants and therefore we cannot eliminate the risk of infection. 

CCCIJ believes it is important to avoid such risk at all cost. While it is truly regrettable, we have 

decided to postpone this event. 

 

   In addition, we will inform all of you regarding the alternative schedule as soon as it will be 

decided. We are looking forward to your continued support and cooperation. 

 

 

       We would like to kindly ask for understanding concerning this matter. 


